Principal’s School Board Report
Mitkof Middle School/Petersburg High School
9/11/2025

e Applications for participation on the curriculum committee for Social Studies will be out
this coming week. We will be writing and revising through January and will submit drafts
as we are progressing through the process.

e The first wo weeks of school have gone well. As always there are adjustments and
surprises that we are dealing with but, overall, a very smooth beginning.

e We will be MAP testing at the secondary schools beginning on Monday the 15th. We
have the final of the three tests completed on Friday the 19,

e We will be having 2 assemblies, one for the MS and one for the HS, on Wednesday the
17th and Thursday the 18th. These are the Katie Greer Cyber Safety presentations.
During the alternate days from their assemblies the schools will be having class
meetings and elections along with some team building activities.

e The office is looking good. We have mostly moved back in but are still short our staff
lunch area. Hopefully, that will be completed soon.

e The school staff for the 2025-26 school year is doing excellent work. | feel very
fortunate to work with such dedicated and professional educators.

e | believe that our current student counts are higher than projected at both the MS and
the HS.

Student Counts: MMS =120
PHS = 150



